
   ‘Do Everything In LOVE’ - 1 Corinthians 16 v14 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 
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Friday 21st March, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers, Children, Friends 
 

 
Wear what you like day in exchange for Donations for Easter Bingo! 
 
Easter Bingo - Our popular event for the whole family! 
 
Friday 28th March -  6pm, eyes down at 6.30pm -  In the school hall.  
 
Hot Cross Buns, Soft drinks for sale, Chocolate to be won!!! (Bringing your own alcohol is 
permitted)  
 

To help run this event: 
Please could every child, where possible, bring in a CHOCOLATE DONATION or £1.50 during the 
week Monday 24th - Friday 28th March inclusive. Teachers and members of our FOSA team will 
be available to collect these each morning. As a thank you for donations, all Children may wear 
what they like to school on Friday 28th March!  
 

We know that everybody is feeling the pinch at the moment so we appreciate any support you are 
able to give, no matter how big or small :o)  
 

Without your donations and support we would not be able to purchase the extra equipment and 
contribute to activities and events which help enrich the lives of our children whilst at school. 
 

Bingo tickets will be available on the door and we look forward to seeing you there!!!     
 
Thank you so much for your support. 
 
The Friends of St. Andrews  
 

http://www.st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk/

